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On this last day of the year 2017, I like to wish you and your family and very Happy New Year. 

 

thottungal.org 

I like to thank all visitors to the family website, especially those who are family. 

 

Merry Christmas to all of you.!! 

Thottungal.org wishes all its family members a happy festive season!! 

Newsletter for December 2017 was sent out yesterday. 

 

Only four emails bounced. 

Please update your emails with the website if it changes. 

Regards. 

The newsletter for October not sent yet. Will send at the end of the month. 

Hope all of you had a great Onam week. 

E-Letter for August 2017 has been sent out. 

Hope all of you had a great Independence day holiday!! 

The E-Letter for July was send out around July 2nd. Hope you got it. 

The E Letter for June was send out yesterday. If you have not received it please let me know.  

The May E-Letter has been sent out. If you have not received it or if you have a new email address. Please let me know. 

Association page has been updated. 



The annual meeting of our family is on its way on 23 April,2017 at Lions club Naduvalkera just oposit to Dhayaya Resort. 

 

At the request of Siby T Baby: 



 



E-Letter for April will be send out today in the earliest. 

E-Letter for March was send out this week. 

 

If you have not received it please let me know. 

E-Letters for January and February has been sent out by email. 

 

If you have not received the same please let me know. 

Welcome to the message board for 2017!! 

The message board posts have been archived as seen above. 

 

It is a pdf version of the entire posts for 2016. 

Please do not hesitate to add relevant material to the message board. 

 


